
HLTA’s Required for Maths, English or Science - 37 hours per week
Term Time (flexible)
Permanent
NJC Scale 12 - 17 £22,183 - £24,491 FTE

Are you good at Maths, English or Science? Do you have a good specific A level or a higher
qualification in one of these subject areas? You may not have experience working in a
school, but this could be your future career. This could be the job for you! We are looking for
someone to support with intervention and small group work.

An excellent opportunity has arisen for a HLTA to join our organisation. Based in
Houghton-le-Spring, Kepier is a large secondary Academy with ambitious plans for the
future. The successful candidate will be hardworking, extremely organised with meticulous
attention to detail and excellent communication skills with a key focus on supporting the
progress of learners to make good academic progress.

The post holder will be required to support teaching across the full age and ability range and,
therefore, candidates must have good knowledge and understanding of their chosen subject
at KS3 & KS4 level.

Your role will be wide ranging and the ability to prioritise workload, remain calm under
pressure and maintain a good sense of humour is essential!  A high degree of confidentiality
is needed for this position.

Kepier is committed to promoting and safeguarding the welfare of children and young people.
Enhanced Certificate of Disclosures are required for this position.  Please note that in all
cases written references will be sought and made available to interviewers before the final
selection stage.

Application form, job description and person specification are available online at
www.kepier.com. Application forms only (please do not attach additional letters or
statements) should be returned to recruitment@kepier.com no later than 12 pm noon on
Wednesday 10th November 2021. It is hoped that interviews will take place the following
week.

We fully appreciate the time and effort required in completing an application and, whatever
the outcome of this particular process, we are grateful for your interest in working at Kepier
and wish you every success with your future career. Applicants who have not been
contacted within 2 weeks of the closing date should assume they have been unsuccessful.


